
 
 

 
 

   

 
   

 
  

 
 

  

Thanksgiving Recess 

The FCBDD Early Childhood Centers and Northeast and West Central 

Schools will not be in session on Wednesday, November 26, 2014 for 

Parent/Teacher Conference Day and will be closed on Thanksgiving 

Day and Friday for Thanksgiving recess. The FCBDD ARC Workshops 

and Living Skills Centers will be closed on Thanksgiving Day and 

Friday.   

  

ARC South 

The last group of individuals to leave ARC South has transferred to 

other locations or services, effective today.  Congratulations to all 

involved in making this transition so smooth over the past several 

months, including the individuals served, their staff, the transportation 

staff and the other adult locations who have welcomed everyone.  

 Special thanks to Kurt Smith for coordinating this entire process. 
 

  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YdWU2CeNldj4A6yMv6ZnCZ-Ug9DyAD3eo5QbSSu52UlEebPVc28uT2ubaUw5joxTdv-E3DhHqjdNwUHBGLVi90u-jLz-OBqJ2NOCUO1h9D0ifwqCmCmxWNcDdvJLN2WFBuUKNMCtMriLZXwN043MhUGA0TZ-k9wkVAIGCIriWYeTSmw87a42Gw==&c=RhXTBxv_66Se_NvmmBnUievEiC6NTs_B-wuU7MJslyCkzNTbR_Z7YA==&ch=azxzh2b57XxzD7SGu8Opc4FbPXJ5bPGv3yAuYPnxnmGqHTZsR4NLsw==


 
 

Presentation to Chamber of Commerce 

Jed Morison, Superintendent/CEO and Dot Yeager, Chief Business 

Officer, will present to the Columbus Chamber of Commerce 

Government Affairs Steering Committee on November 25 to provide an 

update on the Franklin County Board of DD and levy planning.  The 

Board does not plan to be back on the ballot until their 6 year levy 

expires in 2018.  

  

  

Happy Thanksgiving!!! 
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